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Charlie Cash

From: Blum, Thomas- Dallas, TX 
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2024 2:04 PM
To: Charlie Cash
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Moratorium on other Contracts--APWU National Convention

Charlie, 

Agreed! 

Tom 

This e-mail message is confidential, intended only for the named recipient(s) above and may contain information that is a 
trade secret, proprietary, privileged or attorney work product. If you have received this message in error, or are not the 
named recipient(s), please immediately notify the sender and delete this e-mail message and any attachments from your 
workstation or network mail system. 

If you work for or are yourself a client of the United States Postal Service Law Department, this e-mail is protected by the 
attorney-client privilege and the work product doctrine. This e-mail is not intended for release to opposing parties, 
opposing counsel or any other third person or entity.  Copies of this e-mail should not be kept in your regular files.  If you 
print a copy of this e-mail, place it in a separate file labeled as "Attorney-Client Privileged."   

DO NOT PRODUCE A COPY OF THIS E-MAIL IN DISCOVERY 

From: Charlie Cash <CCash@apwu.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2024 1:43 PM 
To: Blum, Thomas - Dallas, TX 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Moratorium on other Contracts--APWU National Convention 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside USPS. STOP and CONSIDER before responding, clicking on links, 
or opening attachments. 

Tom, 

Thank you for the response on our request for a moratorium for our National Convention. I also want to make sure 
there is no disagreement that this moratorium also applies to the other Collective Bargaining Agreements (CBAs) 
that we are both party to: 

National Postal Professional Nurses 
Information Technology/Accounting Services (IT/AS) 
Human Resources Shared Service Center (HRSSC) 

Thank-you, 

Charlie Cash 
Industrial Relations Director 
American Postal Workers Union, AFL-CIO 
202-842-4273


